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Dear DEF member,
RE. Clean Safe and Green Service Launch 
I would like to inform you of the launch of a new Council service called Clean, Safe and Green (CSG) which amalgamates the work of Grounds Maintenance and Streetcare.  The multi-skilled teams will look after the borough’s streets and green spaces including parks, playfields and grass verges. The new holistic working culture will encourage close contact with Community Police Officers, Neighbourhood Wardens and Enforcement Officers which will keep communities clean, safe and green. 
We will be launching the new service in the first two weeks in May, (4 – 15 May) and we are encouraging as many different community/voluntary group/schools to carry out activities that will make their area clean, safe and green. The environment is everyone’s responsibility and this type of engagement will instil the spirit of civic pride back into the community.  
I would to like to collaborate the launch with your activities, therefore, if you are, for example, carrying out conservation activities or even litter picking during our May launch, please let me know and I will add the details of your activity to our events calendar on the Dacorum website. 

Also part of the launch, we are running a competition to find Dacorum’s Clean Safe and Green Community Champion(s).  We are looking for people that work in their own to time to keep their neighbourhood a pleasant place to live and work. You can nominate yourself, an individual or a group and the reasons for entering are endless. 

To request a nomination form with full terms and conditions contact Ashling Cronin on 01442 228042 or email ashling.cronin@dacorum.gov.uk. You can also enter online at www.dacorum.gov.uk/csgawards 

We are also taking a roadshow trailer to seven locations around the borough to launch the new Clean Safe and Green service. If you are interested in coming along, please check out the dates and venues on the poster attached. 
For more information about the launch, please call me on 01442 228040 or Ashling Cronin on 01442 228042. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Yours faithfully, 

Sheila Chauhan

Environmental Awareness Officer

Waste Services Unit 

Environment and Regeneration Directorate
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